OMB Control No. 1090-0011
Expires 10/31/2021

Subject: BOEM Values Your Feedback!

Dear {insert name}

Thank you for attending BOEM'’s Public Meeting on the Draft Environmental Impact Statement
for the 2017-2022 Oil and Gas Program. We’d like your feedback on how effective you thought
the meeting was. The link below will take you to a short five question survey to evaluate us. We

appreciate a few minutes of your time to take this short survey.

Beqin the survey

Thanks,

BOEM'’s Division of Environmental Assessment

PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT STATEMENT: A Federal agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not
required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Public
burden for the collection of this information is estimated to average 5 minutes per response and the response is
voluntary. You may direct comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of
information to the Information Collection Clearance Officer, Bureau of Ocean Energy Management, 45600 Woodland
Road, Sterling, VA 20166.



